Proposed Ordinance 2018-0150:
VSHSL Supplemental Appropriation Request Overview
Total Request = $33.24[footnoteRef:1] million and 21.0 FTEs [1:  Note: There is a $0.39 million balance, which Executive staff indicate relates to ‘contracts embedded in the evaluation and communications areas for evaluation of IT systems, annual report preparation and translation services for community meetings and additional labor for 3.0 FTEs not counted in the levy but provide some support for the levy and are therefore partially charged to the levy’. As further indicated, even with these costs, the VSHSL is still projected to remain within the 5 percent planning and admin. limitation.] 

Would authorize additional 2017-2018 expenditure and FTE authority to the VSHSL Fund[footnoteRef:2]  [2:  Note: Council previously authorized (Ordinance 18616) approximately $18.3 million and 16.0 FTEs to the VSHSL Fund to fund 2017 program continuation portions of the VSHSL Transition Plan adopted by Council in December 2017 (Ordinance 18638). Proposed Ordinance 2018-0150 would fund the remainder of programs and services outlined in the adopted VSHSL Transition Plan.] 



Technical Assistance and Capacity Building
$0.53 million

Staffing Costs (for the 21.0 additional FTEs)
$2.25 million

New Senior Center Investments
$3.50 million

New Housing Stability Investments
$26.57 million 
Of this amount:
· $2.29 million would remain in the VSHSL Fund

· $24.28 million would be transferred to the HCD Fund 
Double Budgeting: VSHSL would need authority to transfer the $24.28 million to HCD, and HCD would need authority to spend this money once it’s transferred. The proposed ordinance accounts for this through ‘double budgeting’ of appropriation authority, which allows for this net amount to get to the HCD Fund out of which the housing stability investments funded with these dollars will be administered). 
